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28th July, 2008 

Shri Raj Kumar Narula

Flat No. 13, Priya Apartments

Sector-14, Rohini

Delhi – 110085 


The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Shri Raj Kumar Narula, alleging medical negligence on the part of Dr. S.C. Gupta, in the treatment administered to the complainant. 
On perusal of the complaint, the Council has observed that the cause of action in this complaint arouse in the year 1994 and the complaint is being presented to this Council after a gap of more than 10 years, hence, it does not merit any consideration.

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary

